
 

 
 
 
SCSO seeks public’s help locating suspects involved in Wekiva Cove shooting - 12/10/2012  
 

SEMINOLE CO.  (Dec. 10, 2012) – The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) today rel
eased video of two suspects involved in a shooting incident that occurred at a reside
nce in Wekiva Cove  in Longwood at 12:27 p.m. on Monday, Nov. 19.   The video shows t
he two men as they approach the rear of the home and then again as they flee after sh
ooting at residents inside the house. 

  

Deputies responded to aresidence on Torpoint Gate in Wekiva Cove reference a burglary
.  A female at the residence advised she was inside when two suspects opened the door 
to the house at the garage and called inside, asking for the male resident.  The susp
ects did not enter the home. The male heard the disturbance and came out, at which ti
me one of the suspects fired multiple shots at him.  The male inside retreated and th
e suspects then fled on foot.  No one was hit or injured.  The bullets hit walls and 
furniture in the living room and kitchen areas. 

  

The two suspects were traveling in a Nissan sedan, possibly an Altima.The first subje
ct is described as a thin, light-skinned black male, 20-25 years old, approximately 5
’6” to 5’8”.  The second subject is a black male. 

  

Anyone with information is asked to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS or SCSO at 407-6
65-6650. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


